
Dear Head Teacher,  

BFBC SACRE (Standing Advisory Council for Religious Education) has a duty to monitor Collective 

Worship across the Local Authority and so would like to collect some data, allowing a snapshot of 

current provision and practice. 

For the week 26th – 30th  January 2015 we would be grateful if you could send us the following: 

 An outline plan of CW across the school, specifying year groups, classes & numbers involved 

 An indication of duration of each session 

 A record of themes/stories/resources used during that week. 

 This information could be in the format usually used to record CW. Any extra information you give 

will be helpful but not essential. 

Please send the information by the 10th February 

david.j.fawcett@btinternet.com  or in hard copy to 

David Fawcett, Furzehill, Terrace Road South, Binfield, Berks, RG42 4DS  

 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 
David J. Fawcett 
Chair of Bracknell Forest SACRE  
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